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INTER ALIA

This issue marks the assumption of duties by the new Student Edi-
torial Board for the coming year. We would like to take this oppor-
tunity to express our appreciation to the members of the retiring
Board for their efforts, and wish them success in the future.

* % % % ¥ ¥

The Journal extends its congratulations to Associate Professor
Charles W. Webster, the Journal’s Faculty Advisor, who has been
named Professor of Law, and to Assistant Professor Joseph W. Mc-
Knight, who was designated Associate Professor of Law. Professor
Webster has been with the School for the past three years, and Pro-
fessor McKnight has been with us since 1955. Visiting Assistant Pro-
fessor Alan R. Bromberg has also joined the permanent faculty as
an Assistant Professor. He was formerly with the firm of Carrington,
Gowan, Bromberg, Johnson and Leeds.

* % % * ¥ %

We are also pleased to announce that visiting Professor Paul Oberst
and Visiting Assistant Professor Richard B. Amandes will be associ-
ated with the Law School during the summer term. Professor Oberst
is a member of the faculty at the University of Kentucky School of
Law. Mr. Amandes was formerly at the University of Washington,
and will join the staff at the Law School of the University of Wyom-
ing this fall.

% * ¥ ¥ * *

In this issue of the Journal appear three of the papers delivered at
the Sixth Annual Institute on Labor Law, which was held on our
campus April 24-27. We trust that the readers will find them as
interesting as they are informative. Also in this issue are articles on
double fractions in Oil and Gas Law and a discussion of some aspects
of Texas Family Law.

* % % ¥ % %

Your attention is directed to the advertisement in the opening
pages of the Journal; the Law Library is attempting to complete its
sets of certain books listed there. If you have any of these volumes, a
letter would be appreciated.
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